Bulk fuel handling seminars

Seminars in the management
of bulk fuel will be presented

in Bethel on March 30 and 31

at the Kuskokwim Communi-
ty College; in Nome on April 6
and 7 at the City Council
Chambers: and Fairbanks on
April 13 and April 14 at the
Governor's Office Conference

The two-day training sessions

are specifically for representa
tives from communities with
only seasonal surface transpor-
tation which have received
grants for bulk fuel facilities
from the Alaska Department of
Community and Regional Af-
fairs. Other individuals who are
involved in the ordering, re-
ceiving, storing or dispensing of
petroleum fuels where fuel is
only delivered seasonally are

welcome to attend and reser-

vations are suggested.
The seminars — which begin

day at 9 a.m. = will be conduc-

~ted by the Alaska Division of

Energy and Power Develop-
ment in cooperation with the
Alasks Department of Com-
munity and Regional Affairs,
Chevion US.A, and other
State and federal agencies will
also be participating. '_
To register or to obtain
furthee information, individ-
uals cant contact in Bethel,

Terry HoefTerle at 543-3475;
in Nome, Gary Longley at 443-
5457: and im Fairbanks Re-
becha Miller at 452.7126, all
of the Alaska Department of
Community and
Affairs.
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